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Local Legislators Announce District Listening Session for Monday, May 10th 
 

MADISON—State Representative Paul Tittl (R-Manitowoc) and State Representative Timothy 

Ramthun (R-Campbellsport) have announced a district listening session for May 2021. The 

location will be in St. Cloud. Rep. Tittl and Rep. Ramthun have neighboring districts that share 

parts of Calumet County. Rep. Tittl represents the following areas of Calumet County: the towns 

of Charlestown, Chilton, Rantoul, city of Chilton, and the villages of Hilbert and Potter. 

 

Representative Tittl is currently serving his fifth term representing the 25th Assembly District. He 

is the Chairman of the Committee on Mental Health and Vice Chair of the Committee on Sporting 

Heritage. Representative Ramthun is currently serving his second term representing the 59th 

Assembly District. He is the Vice Chair of the Committee on Children and Families. 

 

Listening sessions provide constituents an additional opportunity to meet their representatives and 

share their thoughts on issues relating to state government. 

 

25th/ 59th Joint Assembly District Listening Session – Monday, May 10th 

 

St. Cloud Village Hall 

Rep. Tittl and Rep. Ramthun 

4:30 pm – 6pm 

209 Clark Street, St. Cloud, WI 53079 

 

 

mailto:Rep.Tittl@legis.wi.gov
mailto:Rep.Ramthun@legis.wi.gov

